June 9, 1967

MEMORANDUM

To: Mr. Robert H, Morriss, Assistant Chief of Construction

From: R. Earl Landers

We are attaching hereto correspondence received from the Research
Foundation, American Public Works Association.

We have returned the postal card listing you as the person for their
interviewer to contact.
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